
From: Jason Batton [JasonB@selectpub.com] 

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 2:37 PM 
To: ALL ALDERS 

Subject: Waterfront Apartments Project 

Dear Alders, 
  
The attached document shows 39 supporters for this project who have signed these sheets within the 
past 3 days.  All of these 39 people live within 100 feet of the project site or within the project site. 
I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 
  
Best, 
  
Jason Batton 
  

 














